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Minnesota Power has adopted a design criterion that applies to starting large electric motors on the Minnesota Power system. Such installations should be designed such that the maximum voltage dip measured on the Minnesota Power 115 kV or 230 kV systems, at the point of common coupling, does not exceed three percent. 

